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GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI- 110001 

Dated: 14 oq 22 
No.F6/DFS/MS/BNQT/2021/NDZ 398 

To, 
Sh. Nirmal Jain, 
Surahi Banquet Manakchand Celebrators, 

Ground Floor G-30, 31, G.F. Unity One Mall, 

CBD Ground, Shahdara, Delhi-110032 

Subject: Renewal of Fire Safety Certificate. 

Sir, 
With reference to your online letter No. 2021040512325 dated 19/04/2021 on the 

subject cited above. it is informed that officer concerned of this department inspected the 

Surahi Banquet Manakchand Celebrators from fire safety point of view in presence of Ms. 

Geeta Chadha, Manager on dated 30/07/2021. During the course of inspection following 

observations were made:- 

1. One number of exit door of width 1.5 meter is required to be provided in the banquet. 

2. Automatic Sprinkler System is required to extended in the entire banquet area. 

3. Exit signages are required to be provided in the banquet at all exits. 

In view of the above, the building cannot be considered for issuance of Fire Safety 

Certificate at this stage. Therefore, you are requested to provide the above mentioned fire 

safety arrangements under intimation to this office for further course of action. 

Yours Faithfully, 

(Dr. S. K. Tomar) 

Dy. Chief Fire Officer 
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